
Lost to Follow-Up Form 
(please also refer to SWOG Policy #30, Responsibility for Patient Follow-Up) 
 

 

Participant must meet the criteria indicated on the form.  If two years has not passed since the last date of contact entered 
in the SWOG database, any overdue follow-up expectations will continue to post until the patient is contacted again or 
until they meet the two-year requirement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.swog.org/about/policies-procedures

